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Monday recycling delays 

 
(Kahnawake – 30, Seskehkó:wa/September 2019) The Waste 
Management Department of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
would like to inform the community members who have Monday 
recycle collection that the pickup service will be delayed. 
 
The Minimax truck repairs are causing delays and collection will only 
begin this afternoon. 
 
If your recycling was not collected, please have it back out 
tomorrow morning October 1st by 7am. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience. Niá:wen for your patience. 
 
For more information please email wastemanagement@mck.ca or call 
the Waste Management Department at 450-632-5825. 
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